
MEMORANDUM

AGENDA ITEM #: 47

Tuesday, March 30, 2010

TO:

FROM:

DATE:

SUBJECT:

Metropolitan Planning Commission

Election Committee

Election Committee recommends a Vice Chair be elected at MPC's April 8, 2010 meeting.

Election Committee members are Laura Cole, Ursula Bailey and Art Clancy. In November and December of 
2009 no nominations were made for Vice Chair. Trey Benefield agreed to serve as Vice Chair in the interim.

Election of MPC Vice-Chair
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STAFF RECOMMENDATION:

BACKGROUND:




